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Updated first quarter Vision related service projects: 
Q12024  
Vision Projects:  $500.00 donation 
Eye Glasses Collected: 1,221 
People served related to Vision:  273 
Volunteer hours related to Vision: 54 
 
Q22024 
Pilot Dogs Donations:  $1,475.00 
Ohio Lions Eye Research Foundation (OLERF) Donations:  $150.00 
West Central Eye Bank Donations:  $50.00  
Vision Donations: $1,000.00 
Eye Glasses Collected: 4,846 
Vision Screening People Served:  25 
People served related to Vision:  863 
Volunteer hours related to Vision: 458 
 
Our District has 2 devices for vision screening.   If given a weeks’ notice, I can deliver one of the units to 

any club interested in hosting a vision screening event.  Clubs can contact me or Jackie Miller to reserve 

dates/equipment. 

As has been reported in the past, we are still working on getting approval for our vision screening 
equipment for use in the Ohio school system. 
 
I have been working on vision screening training at various clubs to promote Sight and Hearing as a 
service activity.  I also plan on utilizing the Pride report, visiting clubs and zone meetings to promote 
Sight and Hearing. 
 
Respectfully Submitted,  
Lion Paul Hogrell 
District Sight and Hearing Committee Member 
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